
 
 
 
From:  Arthinia Morgan 
To:  Intact America  
Subject: ACOG - ACM Intact America 
Date:  Thursday, February 21, 2013 3:40:51 PM 

 
 
Thanks for your time this afternoon. After carefully reviewing Intact America's 
application and accompanying materials, ACOG has made the decision to respectfully 
decline your application to exhibit based on the following.  
 
The application merits a denial for the reasons that follow: 
 

1. Male circumcision is the primary focus of Intact America's educational materials 
and is only “indirectly related to women’s health” and “of only casual interest 
to members of ACOG.” 

2. Intact America represents “a special advocacy group” and represents “a cause 
too narrowly focused on individual issues (or topics) to be of interest to ACOG 
members.” 

 
We will place the application and check (#1382) in the mail to your attention. 
Additionally, we will remove Intact America from any future marketing correspondence.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.  
 
Thanks! 

 
Arthinia Morgan, MBA 
American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists  
409 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20024 


